






ADJOURNMENT: 

Celebrations 

has been a budget set. Dr. Larson stated that yes, this would happen in the near 
future, as the College is in the beginning planning processes now. 

• Trustee Dubbs and Dr. Larson both celebrated that they and their spouses have all
received their second does of the COVID-19 vaccination.

With no further business to come before the board, Chair Baird Ganley declared the meeting 
adjourned at 4: 16 PM. 

"The undersigned hereby certify that this meeting was conducted in compliance with Ohio 
Revised Code Section 121.22." 

Chairman 


